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PROTEST LETTER

Ooppose, in writing, the proposed sewer rate increase for
Laguna County Sanitation District customers. They raised their
rates just last year!

Fill out and mail the following written protest to:
Clerk of the Board
Board of Supervisors
105 East Anapamu Street -4™ Floor
Santa Barbara, CA 93101
Protests MUST be received no later than

May 9.2022
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We are senior citizens, residing in a senior mobile home
community. The vast majority of us are on fixed income and
simply cannot afford another increase! You raised our rate last
year and the current rate is much higher than some of the
more expensive areas of California. Please reconsider this
increase.

Add any comments you feel pertinent to this issue. Remember,

SILENCE MEANS CONSENT



PROTEST LEITER

Oppose, in writing, the proposed sewer rate increase for
Laguna County Sanitation District customers. They raised their
rates just last year!

Fill out and mail the following written protest to:
Clerk of the Board
Board of Supervisors
105 East Anapamu Street -4™ Floor
Santa Barbara, CA 93101
Protests MUST be received no later than
May 9.2022
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We are senior citizens, residing in a senior mobile home |
community. The vast majority of us are on fixed income and
simply cannot afford another increase! You raised our rate last
year and the current rate is much higher than some of the
more expensive areas of California. Please reconsider this
increase.

Add any comments you feel pertinent to this issue. Remember,

SILENCE MEANS CONSENT



Muriel E. Gade
1650 E. Clark Ave. #309
Santa Maria, CA 93455

May 2, 2022

Board of Supervisors
County of Santa Barbara
105 E. Anapamu St. - 4th Floor

Santa Barbara, CA 93101

Attn: Clerk of the Board

I am writing to protest the proposed sewer rate increase for Laguna County Sanitation
District customers. At the present time I am a resident of SunnyHills Mobile Home
Community. This is a Senior park and many of the residents living here are on fixed
incomes. If my memory serves me correctly, our sewer rates were increased just a year
ago.

The proposed increase no only will impact the many seniors on fixed incomes, but many
low-income families who are struggling to make ends meet each month because of
increased costs in so many of their daily needs.

So, I am asking you, the members of the Santa Barbara County Board of
Supervisors, to please consider a ‘no’ vote on the rate increase requested by the
Laguna County Sanitation District to be effective July 1, 2022.

Sincerely,
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Muriel E. Gade

805-934-4707
omimoos5@gmail.com o




